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15 February 2021 
 
 
A Rohtmets 
By email: fyi-request-14463-910a8202@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
Ref: OIA-2020/21-0297 

 
Dear A Rohtmets 
 
Official Information Act request relating to Policy and the 2030 Sustainable Development Goals 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 15 January 2021. You 
requested: 
 

“1. Confirm & provided details of all information provided to ID2020 entity and associated 
companies, charities and third party providers. 
2. Confirm exact NZ Government direct and indirect financial contributions paid to ID2020 
entity and associated companies, charities and third party providers, including but not limited 
to donations, membership costs, payment for policy guidance. 
3. Confirm and provide details of all agreements made with UN, WEF, IMF that impact NZ 
Government policies, this includes but is not limited to historical, current and agreements to 
be enacted in the next 10 years. 
4. Confirm and provide details of any communication between the Reserve Bank, Treasury, 
and any other government departments and external parties regarding the removal/changes 
to our current financial markets and proposed 'digital economy'. 
5. Information Request relating to the full nature and purpose and who will operate and 
control the information held relating to the data centres to be built in the Nth and Sth Islands.  
6. Confirmation of when the Government plans to place the 3 waters under 'control' of a 
single entity.” 

 
I have decided to extend the timeframes to respond to your request by 20 working days. The extension 
is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on your request. Despite the 
extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 
 
I note that when we transferred parts 3, 4 and 6 of your request on 29 January 2021, we also extended 
the timeframes for transferring your request by 10 working days to align with our response due date. 
Please note that this extension also applies to the timeframes to transfer your request. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section 28(3) 
of the Act. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Corbett 
Manager, Ministerial and Business Services 
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